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Dear Chairman Hanger and members of the Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Thank you for the opportunity for the public to submit comments on the work of the commission.

I would like to state my support for the compromise language of the General Assembly that the 
governor agreed to: first reform Medicaid and then expand it.  The beneifts of this approach are the 
creation of jobs and the opportunity of hundreds of thousands of uninsured Virginians to obtain 
coverage.

Thank you.
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